
MOTORSPORT IRELAND (“MI”) 

Actions (A) Decisions (D) and Communications (C)  

made at meeting of the Motorsport Council (“MSC”) 

held on the 26
th

 of March 2019 

at The Royal Irish Automobile Club, 34 Dawson Street, Dublin 2 

 

 

D The following RC1s have been agreed by the Motorsport Council: 

 App 70 1.4.5; App 70 1.5.9; App 70 6.1.1; App 70 10.2.23; App 70 Section 12;  

 App 70 1.3.2 

 

C The Appendices for the Sexton and Coleman awards are to be updated.    

 

C. Demonstration drivers need to sign on as such.   In common with other drivers they will 

need IRDS.    The yearbook needs to be updated for demonstration events.  

 

C. Women in Sport: Motorsport Ireland will call a meeting with interested parties and are 

hoping to make a grant application.       

 

C It was with sincere and deep regret that the Council accepted a letter of resignation from 

Robert Lyttle.   He has resigned from his positions on the Motor Sport Council and the 

Volunteers and Officials’ Commission.       

 

C.  Mr. Murphy, Mr Cleary and Mr. Rollins will review the Code of Conduct.    

 

C. Mr. Gray has been ratified as the new Chair of the Volunteers and Officials 

Commission.   James Coleman has been elected to the Volunteers and Officials 

Commission.  

 

C. Safety - 90% of crews are compliant on fire extinguishers and no smoking in the service 

park is working.   The Safety Commission is working with the Hillclimb Commission 

on tracking.   A Code of Conduct is being drawn up for Rescue Units to sign up to.   

Medical kits are under review  

 

C Rally numbers are very healthy.    

 

C Numbers at Sporting Trials have been very good 

 

C Registration numbers for Karting have increased.   The number of classes have 

increased.    

 

C Circuit racing numbers are looking good for the start of the Championship.   There are 

now twenty cameras at Mondello.  

 


